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Hello there,

I just received the request for public comment on the variance for 602 Agnes Street.

My wife and I own and operate Origins Chocolate Bar, basically across the street at 538
Victoria Street (I can see the lot from where I’m writing this now).

Having read the report to council this seems to me to be a sensible and considered decision
that supports and encourages much needed affordable housing in our community.

I fully support the variance and look forward to welcoming new neighbours upon the project’s
completion.

THANKS,

Peter Jorgensen
Co-owner
Origins Chocolate Bar
originschocolatebar.com
info@originschocolatebar.com
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